
RIBBONS OF HONOR 
 

You are invited to honor the memory of a loved one or friend who 

lost a life due to breast cancer or congratulate one who is 

surviving the battle with a Ribbon of Honor. 

For the 11th year, these Ribbons will line the walkway at the WTO's TENNIS IN THE PINK 

fundraiser on OCTOBER 12TH. The Ribbon of Honor proceeds are added to the donation raised at 

the event. All donations go to a local charity helping local women fighting breast cancer and to local 

prevention programs. Make checks payable to PLEDGE THE PINK FOUNDATION. 

Please note that these ribbons may be purchased by a SCTA member and her/his friends. In the past, 

many of our gentlemen friends honored the women in their lives who fought the battle of cancer. 

A minimal donation of $5.00 is requested. 

  

Decorate your ribbon yourself, or help is available. 

 

Ribbons can be purchased outside of the Logo building on: 

  

• Monday, September 26th from 10 AM - 12 noon 

• Wednesday, September 28th from 10 AM - 12 noon 

• Friday, September 30th from 10 AM - 12 noon 

• Tuesday, October 4th from 12 PM - 2 PM 

• Thursday, October 6th from 12 PM - 2 PM 

• Saturday, October 8th from 12 PM - 2 PM  

Thank you! 

 

 

 

Questions: JoEllen Bitner, jobit@aol.com 

Anne Clemmitt, suncityclem@gmail.com 

mailto:jobit@aol.com

